
Oak Grove School District 68 

 

 
        8:50 

           page 1 of 1 
Community Relations 

Visitors To The Schools 

Visitors are welcome in the school building, provided their presence will not be disruptive.  All visitors shall 
initially report to the Principal's office. Any person wishing to confer with a staff member shall contact that staff 
member to make an appointment.  

Any staff member may request identification from any person on school grounds or in the school building.  

LEGAL REF.: 105 ILCS 5/24-25. 

CROSS REF.: 8:30 (Conduct on School Property) 

ADOPTED: January 22, 2001 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


